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Subject: Draft report on the 1994 NRDC Meeting

Attached is the draft of the report on the NRDC meeting in Paris, 25 - 27 April 1994.
All participants are asked to review it and communicate any corrections to NDS within a
month after receipt. Please be aware that, due to combining all conclusions and actions from
several write-ups, the numbering of the conclusions and actions differs from the numbering
in the draft distributed on the last day of the meeting.

Among the appendices you will find

- the list of e-mail addresses of the centres; as cofripiled at the meeting
(Appendix 5),

- the completed version of Working Paper 6 - Media for data exchange between the
centres (Appendix 6),

- the paper on the Coordination of Activities within the International Nuclear Data
Community,

- the draft proposal on a CRP on Photonuclear Data (Appendix 7), including
actions to the Photonuclear data centers CDFE and JAERI,

- table: Data evaluation activities of the CPND centers (Appendix 8).
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All centres are urged to check carefully in particular these appendices for any
mistakes or omissions. ’

Please also review carefully the contents of Conclusion (37) which was compiled at
the meeting, since it means, in some cases, a change in the distribution of EXFOR TRANS
tapes. (E.g.: CJD will no longer receive any CPND tapes through NDS. Please let us know
if this was not intended.)

Please note also that Action (44) on All (to review the CINDA manual update
proposed in memo 4C-3/374) was changed to an Action on M. Lammer and V. McLane to
jointly submit a new wording, the reason being that Meinhart Lammer did not agree with the
revision drafted at the meeting.

The final version of the meeting report will include reproductions of all progress
reports and most working papers (see Appendices 3 and 9 for the list of papers).






